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MONTRÉAL-TRUDEAU: SITUATION CONCERNING FLIGHTS TO EUROPE 
 
Montréal, April 19, 2010 – Aéroports de Montréal (ADM) wishes to inform the travelling public flying 
out of Montréal–Trudeau airport that despite the gradual reopening of airspace affected by the volcanic 
ash cloud, some flights departing for European airports remain cancelled.  
 
In addition, because of the backlog of cancelled flights, the situation is not expected to return to normal 
for several days.  
 
In light of these conditions, it is imperative that passengers awaiting a departure for Europe contact 
their airline to check the exact status of their flight and avoid showing up at the airport unless they 
have received prior firm confirmation of their reservation.  
 
ADM wishes to thank the passengers for their cooperation. 
 
Aéroports de Montréal is the local airport authority responsible for the management, operation and 
development of Montréal–Trudeau and Montréal–Mirabel international airports under the terms of a 
lease entered into with Transport Canada in 1992. The Corporation employs a total of some 625 
persons at both airports and at head office.  
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